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In the article, “Five Steps Employers Should Take to Prevent Workplace Violence,” featured in

Crain’s Cleveland Business, Attorney Scott Gedeon provides employers with five proactive measures

to help minimize workplace violence and related legal risks to ensure a safe workplace for their

employees, customers, vendors and the general public.

To read the full article, please Crain’s Cleveland Business.

http://www.crainscleveland.com/article/20160922/BLOGS05/160929902/five-steps-employers-should-take-to-prevent-workplace-violence
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